
SPRING 2021 UNPREPARED TRASH & YARD WASTE COLLECTION  FOR 
YOUR ROUTE WILL BEGIN ON 

  
Routes                                                                                                    Week Of 

Monday (Red & Gray Routes) Monday, March 15, 2021 

Wednesday (Orange & White Routes) Monday, March 15, 2021 

Thursday (Purple & Yellow Routes) Monday, March 22, 2021 

Friday (Blue & Brown Route) Monday, March 22, 2021 

Tuesday (Green, Gold & Tan Routes) Monday, March 29, 2021 

This is a great opportunity to get your house and yard looking great for the 
summer! Public Works will be collecting unprepared yard debris (does not have 
to be bagged or bundled), excess trash and bulky items (couch, bed, table and 
chairs, etc.). Items should be placed at the curb up to one week prior to your 
scheduled pick-up week. Please have your items separated by the following 

categories: Yard waste, bulky waste and mattress. Each category will be 
picked up by a separate truck. The Town would like to encourage you to take 
advantage of this free Spring Clean-up. Please call the Public Works office 

before your pick-up week to schedule for a mattress to be picked up. 
Please note, there are a few categories that will not be picked up; commercial 
waste (from tree company or contractor), appliances, tires, paint or hazardous 

waste.                                                                                 
Questions:919-772-7600 publicworksservicedesk@garnernc.gov 

If you believe that you were missed please call us during your  
scheduled week of clean-up. 

 

  



 

FALL 2021 UNPREPARED  
YARD WASTE COLLECTION SCHEDULE FOR YOUR ROUTE WILL BEGIN ON 

  
Routes                                                                           Week Of 

Monday (Red & Gray Routes) Monday,  November 1, 2021 

Wednesday (Orange & White Routes) Monday,  November 1,  2021 

Thursday (Purple & Yellow Routes) Monday,  November 8, 2021 

Friday (Blue & Brown Route) Monday, November 8, 2021 

Tuesday (Green, Gold & Tan Routes) Monday,  November 15, 2021 

During our Fall Clean-Up the Town will be collecting any unprepared yard debris (does not 
have to be bagged or bundled) and tires (limit 4 rimless tires per residence).  You may begin 

putting items out one week prior to your scheduled pick-up. However, the Town will not 
collect any Commercial yard debris or bulk items. 

Questions: 919-772-7600/ publicworksevicedesk@garnernc.gov 
*If you believe that you were missed please call us during your  

scheduled week of clean-up.  
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